
Kestrel class fun!
The Tailor of Gloucester was finding it hard to see his 
embroidery, so we carried out an investigation into the 
light in his workshop.
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New start and finish times
It seems to be working well - thank you for bringing 
your children to school on time.
0835 – 0845 Kestrels and Sparrowhawks come in 
through the back door and Buzzards through the front 
door.
0850 – 0855 Owls through the front door.
1510 Owls will be brought out through the front door.
1515 Kestrels and Sparrowhawks can be collected 
from the large playground and Buzzards will be 
brought out through the front door.

Working party cancelled
Because of the new restrictions, we can’t now meet 
tomorrow. Date to be re-arranged for the new year.

Extra-curricular activities
Unfortunately, recent guidance from both our local 
authority and the DfE means we cannot run after-
school clubs during lockdown. I was hoping we could 
continue, sorry. This includes Forest School club. I hope 
we can start again briefly after lockdown but to be 
confirmed.

Breakfast club (please book in advance via 
admin@randwick.gloucs.sch.uk) and Liisa Newton’s 
after-school club (book via Liisa - liisanewt1@aol.com ) 
continue as normal.

Bandit Music Making Project   
One of our former pupils, Ben, has taken part in a 
Bandit during half term and we watched him playing 
drums on Monday. Worth a look!
http://www.banditmusicprojects.co.uk/

Immunisation for Flu
Please be aware that the immunisation will take place 
on Friday 13th November. We expect all our children to 
be in school on this day; if you are concerned about 
shredding then please let me know that you will be 
taking your child home after registration at 1330. 
The immunisation does not start until 1345. 
Thank you.  
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Sparrowhawks STEM workshop
Renishaw came in this week to lead a STEM workshop all about 
what the company does as well as careers in engineering. We 
made our own electric motors and inspired the children with 
some fantastic science.

WEEKLY AWARDS
Joseph for superb listening of adjectives to 
describe Big Billy Goat Gruff.

Alfie for hard work in Science.

Jay for impressive focus and attention 
particularly in our dance lesson.

Freya for attention to detail on her Augmented 
Reality artwork!

Matilda D for being a fantastic partner and 
friend in the classroom.

Emily PP for her wonderful homework!

Scarlett for really focusing on her work all 
week.

Luma for being friendly to others in the class.

Lenny for immersing himself in Forest School  
and persevering with lighting the fire.

Eve for politeness and always showing good 
manners.


